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This is a very busy time for all officials.  The officials were pleased with the Sr. Championships.  

The size was great.  Having the Junior meet at the other end of the pool and then integrating the 

finalists seemed to work just right.  Evaluations went smoothly with Pat Lunsford as the Lead 

Evaluator.  The officials really appreciated his coming and his comments.  The only complaint I 

heard was from a parent whose swimmer placed outside the top 16 and wanted 3 heats of older 

kids and only 1 heat from the junior meet.  I’m sure he would have been happy if his swimmer 

had placed in the top 16 instead. 

I can’t report as yet on the JO meet. 
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